
18 July 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We have managed the morning today.  In order to take account of slightly raised 
temperatures expected tomorrow we have made changes to the day's 
arrangements for Tuesday 19 July. Lessons will be slightly shorter than today 

and the day will end slightly earlier. Timings are as follows: 
 

Period 1 - 08:30 - 09:10 
Period 2 - 09:10 - 09:50 
Break    - 09:50 - 10:05 

Period 3 - 10:05 - 10:45 
Period 4 - 10:45 - 11:25 

Lunch    - 11:25 - 12:00 
 
Dismissal at 12:00pm 

 
Like today students can choose to wear their PE kit, otherwise their short sleeve 

blouse with kilt and white ankle socks.  Students should bring a wide brimmed 
sun hat, a large bottle of water and wear sunblock.  Students with health 

conditions that make them vulnerable to extreme heat should stay at home.  
 
Please let the school know if your child will require supervision tomorrow beyond 

12.00pm (via email:  office@qegschool.org.uk); it can be arranged until 3.15pm 
however due to anticipated extreme temperatures at that time you will have to 

arrange for your child to be collected so that they are accompanied on the way 
home. 
 

Wednesday will resume with normal timings and we are all certainly looking 
forward to our planned celebrations for International Day at school. Students 

should be in their usual school uniform on Wednesday. PE kit will not be an 
option since temperatures are returning to normal for this time of year. 
 

Thank you for your understanding of these special arrangements necessary for 
today and tomorrow. 

 
Best regards 
 

Violet Walker 
Headteacher 

Joint President ASGS 
 

 
 


